
Local Easter Sunday Shop Trading Policy  

 SUBMISSION FORM 
Local Easter Sunday Shop Trading Policy  
 

Please print clearly 
 

Name:_____________________________________  

Organisation: (if applicable)  

Phone:   

Property address: 

  

Postal Address (if different): 

 

  

Email:  

Do you own or manage a retail business? 

                                                 Yes                                   No 
 

The following retail businesses are already permitted to 

trade on Easter Sunday: 

- Dairies 

- Service stations 

- Pharmacies  

- Take away food sellers 

- Restaurants 

- Cafes 

- Souvenir stores  

- Duty free shops 

- Garden centres 
 

Would you support a policy to allow wider shop trading 

on Easter Sunday in your Ward?  
 

Bulls / Marton / Turakina / Hunterville / Taihape 

* Please circle as applicable 
 

                                                 Yes                                   No 
 

Would you support a policy to allow wider shop trading 

on Easter Sunday throughout the District? 
 

                                                 Yes                                   No 

Submissions close at  
12 noon on Friday  

11 November 2016. 
 
Return this form, or send your 
written submission to: 
 

Local Easter Sunday Shop Trading 
Policy Submissions 

Rangitikei District Council 
Private Bag 1102 

Marton 4741 
 
Email: info@rangitikei.govt.nz 
 
Fax: (06) 327 6970 
 
 

Oral submissions 
Oral submissions will be held at the 
Marton Council Chambers on 
Thursday 1 December 2016.   
 

 I wish to speak to my submission. 
 
Ten minutes are allowed for you to 
speak, including questions from 
Elected Members.  If you have any 
special requirements, such as those 
related to visual or hearing 
impairments, please note them here: 

     
 

Privacy 

All submissions will be public, please 

tick this box if you would like your 

name withheld  
 

mailto:info@rangitikei.govt.nz


  

Council will make a decision about a local policy on Easter Sunday Shop Trading based on the views 

presented by submitters during the consultation process. However, Council recognises that holiday 

trading makes an important contribution to retail business viability and that some retail businesses are 

currently able to stay open on Easter Sunday if they so wish. Council recognises that there may be 

different views within and between communities on this issue. Therefore, in order to help Council to 

make a decision, it would welcome further comments on the views you have expressed overleaf. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   

Attach additional information or pages if necessary 
 
 

Signed___________________________________________ Date   


